Jon Niermann, *Chairman*Emily Lindley, *Commissioner*Bobby Janecka, *Commissioner*Toby Baker, *Executive Director* 



## TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

February 15, 2022

To:

**Interested Persons** 

Re:

**Cancellation of Public Meeting** 

## Walton Texas, LP; Proposed Permit No. WQ0015918001

Thank you for your recent interest regarding the above-referenced application. This letter is your notice that the public meeting previously scheduled for February 28, 2022, has been cancelled. The public meeting will be rescheduled for a later date. Once the public meeting is scheduled, you will receive notice of the public meeting in the mail.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Brad Patterson, Section Manager, Office of the Chief Clerk, at (512) 239-1201.

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality appreciates your interest in matters pending before the agency.

Sincerely,

Laurie Gharis

Chief Clerk

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality

Laurie Gharis

LG/bp